NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING

In compliance with ACA § 25-15-204, the Arkansas State Medical Board gives notice that it will
conduct a public hearing at 8:30 a.m. on the 2nd of June, 2005 at the offices of the Arkansas
State Medical Board, 2100 Riverfront Drive, Little Rock, Arkansas. The public hearing will
involve an amendment to Regulation 22, involving laser surgery and the delegation of minor
procedures to non-physician trained personnel.

A copy of said proposed amendment to the regulation can be obtained at the offices of the
Arkansas State Medical Board by calling 501-296-1802. All individuals desiring to attend said
hearing may do so. All individuals desiring to address the Board should contact Peggy Cryer,
Executive Secretary of the Board, at 501-296-1802 to be placed on the agenda.
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